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From: Kourtney Vaccaro� 
To: Kevin W. Bell; mmills@gb-lIp.com; Pierre Martinez; Sarveybob@aol.com; ...� 
CC: Eileen Allen; Jim Boyd; Robert Weisenmiller; Sarah Michael 
Date: 11/16/2010 12:44 PM 
Subject: Oakley - 09AFC4 - Record of Conversation re Status Conference Date 

All: 

Please be advised that I had a conversation earlier today with Ed Manning of KP Public Affairs regarding 
possible dates for conducting a December status conference in this matter. Mr. Manning represents 
General Electric, an identified vendor for this project. Mr. Manning asked whether I would be willing to 
look into moving the proposed December 20 date forward as his client has an interest in the timing of 
the proceedings. 

I adVised Mr. Manning that the December 20 date was selected based on Committee member availability 
when I checked calendars last week. I further advised that I would revisit Committee member 
availability. As a result of that effort, it appears that Tuesday, December 7, is available for a one-hour 
status conference. 

Therefore, please be advised that the status conference will be conducted on December 7, 2010 at 9:00 
a.m. It will NOT take place on December 20, 2010 as I had initially indicated. A written notice will issue. 

Kourtney Vaccaro 
Hearing Adviser II 
California Energy Commission 
(916) 654-4328 

ssavala
New Stamp


